
 
 

 
 

 

 

15th January 2021 

 

 

Dear parent/carer, 
 
We’re starting to adjust to the ‘new normal’ and I’d like to thank you for your support as we 
embed the online learning strategy going forward. Everything that you need to know is on 
the school website and can be accessed here: 
 
https://www.littleilford.newham.sch.uk/parents-students-parents/students/remote-learning-
procedures-and-instructions-for-students 
 
If there are any issues, please don’t phone the school - email us instead at 
info@littleilford.org. In order to secure the safety of the community we have one member of 
staff in reception at a time and I’m anxious that they are not bombarded with calls.  
 
Newham are offering testing for people who don’t have symptoms to find out if they are 
carrying the disease. To find out more, please click here: 
 
https://www.newham.gov.uk/rapidtesting 
  
Finally, can I reiterate, for those whose children are in the vulnerable or critical worker 
provision, that if your child has any covid symptoms (temperature, new continuous cough or 
loss of taste or smell) you must not send them into school.  
  
I hope that you are well and managing in these difficult circumstances. 
  
Ian Wilson 
Headteacher 
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